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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Catherine Murphy 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
30

th
 March 2021 

 
PQ 12138/21 - To ask the Minister for Health the number of doses of a vaccine (details supplied) that have been 
delivered to Ireland to date; the number of those doses that have been delivered to administering locations; 
and if he will provide a full complete schedule of locations in which the vaccines will be delivered. 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy,  
 
Thank you for your representations. To date there has been 818,160 doses of vaccine delivered to Ireland up to 
the 18

th
 of March. As of last Friday 19

th
 March 2021, 668,529 vaccines have been administered nationally; this 

information is available here.  
 
Vaccines have been administered across a range of settings, within acute hospital settings, communities, GPs, 
Mass Vaccination Clinics such as the Helix in DCU or one of 38 vaccination centres around the country. These 
vaccination centres can be found in the link below. 
 
https://www.gov.ie/en/publication/8a35f-irelands-covid-19-vaccination-centres/.  Vaccination centres are open 

to vaccinate the current cohorts, there are 13 currently open and the numbers open will increase based on 

vaccine supply.  

 
I hope this provides you with assistance, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the Chief Clinical Officer 
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